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Statement by Mr. Tony Pipa, U.S. Special Coordinator for Post-2015 

 
Data has transformed the way the world works over the last decade. 



 

We have heard the suggestion that the backbone of an effective monitoring framework should be at 

the national level and we agree.  At the international level, the review process should maintain a 

longer-term orientation, focused on comparable data, vigorous thematic analysis, identification of gaps 

and challenges in implementation, and knowledge sharing.   

This would entail constructive involvement of the full spectrum of stakeholders to identify solutions 

and foster positive learning and cooperation that improves the performances of governments on 

sustainable development.   

 


